
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Wednesday, 8 November 2017 10:35 AM 
To: Louise.Hogg@ablawyers.com.au; Stuart Maxwell; Shaun Schmitke; Rebecca Sostarko; Stephen 

Crawford - AWU; Guy Noble; Michael Nguyen; Melissa Adler (m.adler@hia.com.au); Michael Wright; 
'Vasuki Paul' 

Cc: AMOD 

Subject: AM2016/23 - 4 Yearly Review - Construction Awards 

 
Dear Parties,  
 
AM2016/23 - 4 Yearly Review - Construction Awards 
 
I write in relation to the above matter and the hearing listed on Friday 17 November 2017.  
 
The Full Bench will now sit in Sydney rather than Melbourne. A notice of listing reflecting this 
amendment will shortly be published to the website. The video-link with Melbourne will be 
maintained.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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